DEPARTMENT OF BAND

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Campus

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your good letter of November 5. We will be with you on December 1 for the game with Leavenworth Reception Center. Will discuss with you later regarding final details.

I am attempting the organization of an all-girls' band, which has possibilities of working into a colorful organization. If it proves to be GOOD, I would like to feature it at one of the basketball games. I will let you know later regarding this.

Mr. Cote, of the Santa Fe Railway Company, told me this morning that he still felt it would be possible to transport our band to Kansas City and return for your big games in the Municipal Auditorium. I sincerely hope this works out O.K.

With best greetings, I am

Yours very sincerely,

inector of Bands

Russell L. Wiley bs